SDMC Meeting Minutes
Monday, February 26, 2024

Campus Budget:
Ms. Dickinson discussed with the committee that she did not have an update on the budget for the upcoming school year. She did discuss that there were plenty of campus funds for the remainder of the current school year. Supplies for next year could be bought from the current campus budget. 

Curriculum:
Ms. Dickinson and Ms. Crossett discussed with the committee that they would begin to research curriculum options for the upcoming school year. They were going to form a committee of teachers to receive input on both ELA and Math options. Any necessary materials would be purchased by the school and not through the district. An update on any curriculum changes would be discussed at the next meeting. 
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